
 

We have had a super busy and fun first half term back and we’re sure the   
children are all looking forward to the half term break next week.  

We hope everyone enjoys the week off and we look 
forward to seeing the children back at school on 
Monday 3rd June.  

Today has been Mrs Gynn’s last day here with us. Everyone at                  

Summercourt Academy would like to thank Mrs Gynn for her 5 years of 

dedication, enthusiasm and passion towards teaching and her crucial role 

of SENCo. She has been a fantastic support to both staff and pupils and 

will be very dearly missed.  

 

We would like to wish Mrs Gynn all the very best in the future and will 

make sure she stays in contact with us!  



Sports Day this year has been scheduled for Tuesday 11th June (weather     

permitting) in the morning. Parents are of course invited to come along to       

spectate. Exact start and finish times are to follow.  

Please can you ensure that the children have their PE kit in school. 

Swimming lessons for KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) will commence on Monday 
3rd June. The first lesson is free of charge and all children must      
attend as their swimming abilities need to be assessed. 

Please could all children make sure they have their kits with them as we 
will be leaving at 9am. 

Big thank you to Miss Devonport and 
Mrs Blyth for organizing  Class 3’s      
Roman Day on Wednesday.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed all of 
the activities that you arranged for 
them and loved trying the Roman foods 
and drinks.  

 



Huge well done to Mrs Gynn for winning this weeks Head 

Teacher’s Award. 

House Points 

 

St Enoder: 199 

 

Carland: 150 

 

Penhale: 139 



• The school office hours are 8:30am  till 4pm, if you are collecting       
children from Allsorts please call their number on 07745 906649. 

 

• A gentle reminder to all parents that children are not to play on the       

Trim-Trail at the end of the school day. 

 

• Parking has become an issue again. To keep all children safe, please avoid 
parking on the zigzag lines at all times especially when dropping off or 
collecting students.       

       Doing so restricts visibility and puts children at risk.  

 

• Correct uniform should be worn at all times, including sensible non-logo 
school shoes (no boots or trainers please).  

St Enoder Church will be holding a “Messy Play” event on Sunday 2nd June 
from 3:30 - 5:30pm. 

 

There will be Arts & Crafts and Open the Book stories amongst other fun 
activities. 

 

They hope to see as many parents and children there as possible. 





MON 27th MAY - Half Term Week  
TUES 11th JUNE - Sports Day 
WEDS 12th JUNE - Back up Sports Day 
MON 24th JUNE - Class 4 Camp 
THURS 18th JULY - Class 4 Production 
WEDS 24th JULY - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 
THURS 25th JULY —School Closed - Inset Day 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Mia 

 

CLASS 2: Olivia 

 

CLASS 3: Callum 

 

CLASS 4: Abbie 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Angelina 

 

CLASS 2: Pippa 

 

CLASS 3: Ruan 

 

CLASS 4: Katie 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1: Floyd 

 

CLASS 2:  Rosa 

 

CLASS 3: Rhys 

 

CLASS 4:  Primrose 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 94.3% 

 

CLASS 2: 92.5%  

 

CLASS 3: 93.9% 

 

CLASS 4: 93.4% 


